
The faculty of Bryan Memorial School of Nursing cord i a l l y 

i n v i t e s you to attend the capping ceremony at S t . Paul's 

Methodist Church, 1144 "M" Street, Lincoln, Nebraska, 

at 2:30 P«M. Sunday, i ^ r i l 12, 1959. 

We hope that you w i l l be able to attend* 

Sincerely yours, 

HH:mr 
Helen L. Merryfield, R.N. 
Director of Nurses. 


